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04/08/2020  06:41:512020/3444/T SUPC Vicki Harding The arboriculturalist reports this tree as structurally defective which would seem to fit with the history.  In such 

narrow gardens this is potentially dangerous.

Please could this s211 Notice of Intent be converted to a DD Notice, then the gardens can be rendered safe 

for use in these times ASAP for both owner and neighbours and a medium sized replacement tree 

conditioned.  Being on the south side of Church Row a small tree would be inappropriate, but another poplar 

perhaps too big.

Thank you

Vicki Harding

Society Tree Officer, Heath & Hampstead Society
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